NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Harlingen Planning and Zoning Commission will
consider the following item in a public hearing Wednesday,
August 23 at 5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at
118 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550:

1. Request to rezone from Not-Designated (N) District
to Residential, Multi-Family (“M-2”) District for 19.94
acres of land out of Block 28, Petersburg Syndicate
Subdivision, located along the west side of Brazil Road,
approximately 1,668 feet north of Spur 54. Applicant:
Moore Land Surveying, LLC c/o LS Contractors, LLC

If approved by the P&Z Commission, the City Commission
will hold a public hearing to consider the item at 5:30 p.m.,
Wednesday, September 6, 2023at the City Hall Town Hall
located at 118 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550.




